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During the August 802.11 MAC meeting the group revisited the application of WEP to an MSDU vs. MPDU. Please refer to the MAC report and minutes for that meeting for details of the discussion. The result was that the group decided to recommend that WEP be applied to an MSDU. This paper contains the text changes that would be required to the D2 draft to implement that recommendation. If readers agree with this recommendation they may reference this document as part of their letter ballot comments when reviewing the D2 draft.





Clause 5 Text Changes: 


There are no text changes required to clause 5 to implement this change. This is because the text adopted to apply WEP to an MPDU in July did not correctly make it into the D2 draft (editing mechanics problem), this turn out to be fortunate in light of our change of position.





Clause 6 text changes:


The payload of a fragment shall be an even number of octets for all fragments except the last. The payload of a fragment shall never be larger than aFragment_Payload (including IV and ICV if WEP wasis invoked for the MSPDU For purposes of this sub-clause the term MSDU shall be assumed to refer to the MSDU passed into the MAC as possibly expanded by WEP.). However, it may be less than aFragment_Payload. 
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